Linda M. Finucane

From:

Marc Laredo < laredofamily@rcn.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 02, 2015 8:05 PM

To:

Linda M. Finucane

Subject:

FW: DNA lab

----Original Message-----

From: Adele Feldman [mailto:delly.f@me.com] Sent: Monday, February 02, 2015 4:05 PM

To: mlaredo@newtonma.gov

Subject: DNA lab

We cannot attend meeting at newton city hall but we want to voice our concern And objection to having it in our neighborhood. Adele Feldman, Ida Shaw, Harriet Brody residents at 280 Boylston St.

Sent from my iPad

When responding, please be aware that the Massachusetts Secretary of State has determined that most email is public record and therefore cannot be kept confidential.